
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
July 7, 2021 
 
The Honorable Mayor and City Council 
City of Montgomery 
101 Old Plantersville Road 
Montgomery, Texas 77316 
 
Re: Proposed TxDOT Speed Zone Ordinances 
 City of Montgomery  
 
Dear Mayor and Council: 
 
It is our understanding that TxDOT is proposing speed changes along both FM 149 and SH-105. A summary 
of the proposed changes is as follows: 
 

 FM 149: The school zone in front of Montgomery Elementary is proposed to change from 35 MPH 
to 25 MPH when flashing. 

 SH-105: The speed limit is proposed to be reduced from 55 MPH to 45 MPH from Stewart Creek 
Road to approximately 550 feet east of Lone Star Parkway for the duration of upcoming 
construction activities. The speed is proposed to return to 55 MPH upon completion of 
construction activities. 

 
We offer no objections to the modifications to the speed limits as presented. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Chris Roznovsky, PE 
      Engineer for the City 
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Enclosures:  N/A 
Cc (via email): Mr. Richard Tramm – City of Montgomery, City Administrator 
  Ms. Susan Hensley – City of Montgomery, City Secretary 
  Mr. Dave McCorquodale – City of Montgomery, Director of Planning & Development 
  Mr. Alan Petrov – Johnson Petrov, LLP, City Attorney 


